
11:36 AM – President Ernie Guerra called meeting to order 
  
Previous meeting minutes were approved as published in the last newsletter. 
  
Treasurer Gary Grimard indicated he was unable to present the treasurers report due to a computer 
malfunction. (Ed note: report can be found below) 
  
2024 IMAC event review was presented by the treasurer. 
  
Director and Officer insurance was discussed, and quotes will be obtained before next meeting. 
  
SFWMD short discussion on the cane grass is we are waiting for their response on maintenance and 
entering their property. 
  
A motion for giving Leo Maza a donation was brought up in leu of his health issues. 
  
A member notified us that member John Ceballos is also in hospital due to a brain hemorrhage. 
Details were not available. 
  
JC Alvarez discussed the idea of raising additional revenue for the club by building a RC car track at 
the field. GOAT Hobbies and Glades Hobbies are local hobby shops that can give information on 
the subject. 
  
The subject of a new standby generator was brought up to replace the existing one that is not 
working at the moment. 
  
Talks of an irrigation system arose due to the grass situation during the dry season. 
  
Live field camera feed was once again brought up for discussion. 
  
Motion to adjourn was brought up and second a12:45PM. 

 


